
 

You're Invited to Celebrate 50 Years of Serving Our Communities 

Rideau Community Health Services warmly invites you to a special event in honour of our 
volunteers, community partners, and more than 50 years in the community. 

Join us on Wednesday, May 14, 2025, from 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. at the Merrickville 
Community Centre, 106 Read Street, Merrickville. 

This event will feature a range of local health, social service, and community 
organizations, each offering valuable information about the services and supports 

available throughout our region. It’s an opportunity to connect, learn, and celebrate the 
partnerships that strengthen our communities. 

From 3:30 p.m. to 4:00p.m., we invite you to gather for formal remarks, a special 
recognition of our 50th anniversary, and our dedicated volunteers, followed by a cake-

cutting ceremony and light refreshments. 

This is a free, open event, and all members of the community are welcome. There will be 
live music, refreshments, and opportunities to learn about programs and services available 

to you, free of charge. We hope you will join us as we reflect on over five decades of care, 
connection, and collaboration. 

For more information, please visit: 
www.rideauchs.ca 

 

 

http://www.rideauchs.ca/

